
 

 
LINDA MAR PUMP STATION TEMPORARY WET WEATHER PUMPING AND STORAGE  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – This week, the City’s contractor, Rain For Rent, will begin removing the 
Linda Mar Pump Station Temporary Wet Weather Pumping And Storage project. The project consisted of 2 portable 
pumps and 16 tanks, which had a capacity of 336,000 gallons, and was used to pump and temporarily store wet 
weather sewage overflow, preventing the potential for release of untreated sewage. 

 

The system was installed in December 2018 and will be removed from Linda Mar Beach this week. It was a 
temporary system to ensure no releases of untreated sewage while the Wet Weather Equalization Project continues 
to be constructed.  The parking lot adjacent to Linda Mar Pump Station will temporarily be closed from May 22 to 
May 24 and will reopen for Memorial Day Weekend starting on May 25. 

 
The City appreciates everyone’s patience and cooperation for any inconveniences caused by construction activities 
as we strive to improve human health and the environment in Pacifica. Please contact the Public Works Department 
at (650) 738-4660 if you have any questions or comments.  
 
 
 
 

 
Staff Contact:  
Alex Garcia 
Assistant Engineer of Public 
Works – Wastewater 
(650) 922-5663 
garciaa@ci.pacifica.ca.us 
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